21 August 2020

Our Ref: AR/kr

Dear Parent/Carer

Stranraer Academy

McMasters Road
STRANRAER
Wigtownshire
DG9 8BY

oo
P 3

Any enquiries please contact
Alicia Reid, Head Teacher

Telephone: 01776 706484
Fax: 01776 704748

Email: gwO8officestranraer@glow.sch.uk

As you know, Stranraer Academy had to be closed to pupils today, Friday 215 August, as a
result of a health and safety risk which made one part of the building unsafe. Specifically, a
panel of glass on the upper balcony shattered during the night which had to be replaced and
all glass panels safety checked before the school could re-open.

I am delighted to tell you that all work has been completed for the school to re-open on
Monday 24™ August. | would like to thank you for your support today in what were

unplanned and possibly difficult circumstances.

While it was unfortunate that our young people lost a day of school, their health and safety
is paramount, particularly during these challenging times.

We look forward to seeing everyone on Monday.

Yours sincerely

Alicia Reid
Head Teacher




